
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Dear Parents, 

We will be celebrating NSPCC Number Day on Friday 2nd February. We would like as 
many children as possible to come dressed representing a number (or numbers) and to bring 
a small donation (£1) for the NSPCC.  

Children can simply come with an item of clothing with a number on. This can be a sports 
top, a cap or even a onesie! Or if you want to get more creative you could design a unique 
t-shirt, a hat or even become a human-sized calculator or dice!  

Take up the challenge and Dress up for Digits!                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

EGuest 

Mrs E Guest 

Deputy Headteacher 
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